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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
METROPOLITAN COUNCIL OF NASHVILLE & DAVIDSON COUNTY 

February 15, 2019 

 
                
 
The Tax Increment Financing Study and Formulating Committee “TIF Study Group” will conduct a Public Hearing 
meeting on Wednesday, March 6, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the David Scobey Council Chambers for purposes of 
gathering public feedback and suggestions. This meeting is open to all members of the public and will provide 
an opportunity for the public to address the TIF Study Group. 
 

The TIF Study Group would like to hear from the public about Tax Increment Financing in Nashville: 

• What do you like? 
• What do you dislike? 
• What changes should be made? 

 
Please come tell the TIF Study Group what you think! 

 
 

WHEN: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 
WHERE: David Scobey Council Chambers, Historic Metro Courthouse, 1 Public Square, Nashville, TN  
 
 
*To learn more about the TIF Study Group and their curriculum, please visit their Nashville.gov Committee 
page: https://www.nashville.gov/Government/Boards-and-Committees/Committee-Information/ID/131/Tax-
Increment-Financing-Study-and-Formulating-Committee.aspx  
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